
Dear Committee, 
 
I strongly oppose HB 4145 because it defines family as including anyone that the 
person has ever had a sexual relationship with.  The law would therefore allow an ex-
girlfriend from 20 years back to file for gun confiscation as a family member. This 
creates a system ripe for abuse.  Vote "no" on HB 4145. 
 
Regards, 
 
Richard Halley 
Portland 
 


